
Criscione, Lawrence

From: Criscione, Lawrence
Sent: Monday, November 08, 2010 6:12 AM
To: Rosenberg, Stacey
Cc: Beaulieu, David
Subject: FW: IN Reactivity Management

Stacey,

When Mr. Leeds informed me that I would get a chance to review and comment on the draft Information Notice, I
assumed it meant an honest effort would be made to get my input. I may be misjudging what has occurred, but it
appears to me that there was never any intention to do anything other than give me a nominal review in order to
say that my request had been granted.

During the week of October 19th I met with Dave Beaulieu on several occasions. Every discussion I had with Dave
was productive. He provided appropritate push back to my suggestions and collaborated to get the pertinent
information into the IN in a way which also met NRC traditions for communications. Then, over the next two
weeks I waited in vain for Dave to provide me a final draft to review. I gave him the benefit of the doubt during
this period and assumed the delay was due to higher priority work (I recognize an IN on an event which occurred
in 2003 is low priority).

On Friday, I was expecting to see the revised draft which Dave had led me to believe he was preparing. As I said
above, I may be misjudging but the timing of Dave's email leads me to believe that there was never any real
intention of giving me anything other than a nominal review. We've had three weeks in which to meet In order to
discuss this IN. I never made the effort to get on your calendar because Dave had led me to believe that it was
not necessary - that my edits were reasonable and that he would be incorporating my comments with wording that
was acceptable to the NRC. Now, while I am away from the office for a week, I am told that my comments were
all rejected and that the NRC will be issuing the IN as is. I deserve better treatment than that. You can reject my
comments, but in the spirit of "Open and Collaborative Work Environment" I would appreciated it if you would
meet with me to discuss the IN prior to Issuing it. If necessary I can come off leave and be back in Rockville by
Wednesday (11/10).

Please let me know this morning if you will be delaying the issuance of the IN until we have had a chance to
discuss it. If this is not possible, I would like to know prior to noon today. Roy Zimmerman and Eric Leeds have
expressed interest in assisting me to get a chance to review and comment on the IN. Office Directors are busy
people and I would prefer to work this out at our level.

PIPb)a6 fe"llz nuclear professional, give me the courtesy of a telephone call this morning. I can be reached at
(b)(6)Please do not call and leave a message on my office phone.

V/r,
Larry Criscione

From: Criscione, Lawrence
Sent: Sunday, November 07, 2010 10:14 AM
To: Beaulieu, David
Cc: Rosenberg, Stacey; Ostendorff, William; Virgillo, Martin; Weber, Michael; Zimmerman, Roy; Leeds, Eric;
Monninger, John
Subject: RE: IN Reactivity Management

[This email is included elsewhere]


